[YOUR ADDRESS]
[Date of Correspondence]
Coronavirus Vaccination - In the Case of Patient [NAME] DOB [DATE]
Dear Dr.
I came across/received a communication from the practice regarding the rollout of the vaccination programme for coronavirus, commencing [DATE]. I will be declining this medical procedure for the following reasons: -
• As of 19 March 2020, COVID-19 is no longer considered to be a high consequence infectious disease (HCID) in the UK. It is therefore unclear as to why the UK government and the NHS has continued to pursue the roll out of vaccinations for a largely non-critical disease.
• All of my research to date on the supposed ‘efficacy’ of this vaccination has shown that it is not tested at all on human subjects and that there are many unknowns as to how it might have adverse effects on human recipients, or how it might interact with other medications in the patient.
• From all of the publicly available information on what is contained in this vaccine, I am deeply concerned that this is not a vaccine in any traditional sense. I know that it will be the first authorized vaccine to use modified messenger RNA (mRNA) which is genetic material our cells use to read proteins.
• As such, this must be regarded as a medical experiment, which remains subject to the Nuremberg Code of medical ethics. In particular, the risk of the medical experiment must be weighed against the expected benefit. There is no available evidence that this risk/benefit analysis has been carried out and that potential serious or fatal injury to patients has not been quantified or qualified.
• Neither should the degree of risk taken ever exceed that determined by the humanitarian importance of the problem to be solved by the experiment. In the case of Covid19/Coronavirus, the government’s own data shows a recovery rate from the infection of 99.7%.
• There are no details in your correspondence about where this experiment will be administered and whether there will be adequate facilities to protect the patient against even remote possibilities of injury, disability or death. For instance, will the experiment take place in a designated medical facility, equipped for any or all emergency reactions to the experiment?
Ultimately, the voluntary consent of the patient/subject is absolutely essential. I have the legal capacity to give my consent and to exercise free power of choice. That is why I choose to decline this medical procedure.
It is also a concern that recent announcements from UK government ministers and officials regarding the take-up of this vaccine will be required for future ‘freedom’ of movement and travel. This in itself is unethical in that it hampers the individuals exercise of freedom of choice and in itself contains an element of force, fraud, deceit, duress, overreaching, or other ulterior forms of constraint or coercion. This is contrary to all general codes of medical ethics.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In light of the above I will not permit my father, with numerous co-morbidities, to be a subject of this medical experiment. I also attach for your information a Vaccination Consent Form which is the de facto minimum consent required by both parties in the experiment.
I trust that you will find this in order and that you can appreciate the deeply held concerns that I have about this vaccine programme and the many unknowns as to its ongoing efficacy.
My very best regards,


[NAME]
CC Mr Robin Swann, Health Minister Northern Ireland Executive
Dr Michael McBride, Chief Medical Officer, Department of Health NI
